
 
 

 

 
15 November 2007 
 
EXTRAORDINARY INFORMATION 
 

Pannonplast buys out the share of the co-owner in FCI Furukawa Kft.  

 
After more than a decade of successful cooperation, on 14 November 2007 Pannonplast Plc. and The Furukawa 
Electric Co. Ltd. concluded a sales contract on the transfer of the 42% stake of Furukawa FCI to Pannonplast. The 
closing of the transaction is conditioned by the obtainment of the approval of the domestic competition office.  
 
After the closing of the transaction, Pannonplast will become the 100% shareholder of FCI. 
 
The Parties has established the purchase price of the said 42% stake to be EUR 1,050,000. 
 
Pannonplast Plc�s Board of Directors 


